
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 5 Swimming  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
As our Y5 children didn’t receive the full allocation of swimming last year due to the 

Covid restrictions, we have made the decision for our Y5 children to benefit from 

another term of swimming before going in to their final year at the school.  

 

The National Curriculum KS2 standard for swimming is for each child to be able to 

swim 25 metres by the end of the key stage.  

Our swimming allocation for the summer term is on a Tuesday from 1:45 – 2:30 at 

Sun Lane Leisure. 

The first date for swimming in the summer term will be Tuesday 26th April 2022. 

 

Children will be transported to the baths by coach and will return for the end of the 

school day. 

 

 

Important Information:  

 

The baths are very strict on the following. 

 Children will need to bring a towel 

 Girls must wear a one piece swimming costume 

 Boys must wear trunks (i.e. speedo type) speedo type shorts are also 

acceptable however long baggy shorts are not acceptable. 

 Absolutely no jewellery is allowed  

 Long hair must be tied back 

 

 

Thank you  

 

Mrs L Cooke  

 

 
 
 


